
 

 

28th September 2017  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

During the Summer term we are planning a visit to Eden Camp on Monday 18th June 2018.   

 

Eden Camp offers lots of activities and exhibitions that are designed to show pupils what life was like 

in the “olden days” and will be a valuable experience for your child. 

 

I will send out nearer the time, more information about what your child should wear etc. 

 

The overall cost of the visit, including travel and insurance will be £15.33.  We are informing you well 

in advance so payments towards the trip can be made in instalments if preferred. 

 

The Education Reform Act (1988) states that you are under no obligation to contribute towards any 

school visit, however if insufficient funds are received we will have no option but to cancel the 

arrangements. We must stress that being unable to make a contribution towards the visit will not 

affect your child’s right to attend. 

 

 

Many thanks. 

 

Mr Clarke 

 

 

 


